
From: s.levin s.levin  
Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2018 12:14 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: RE: 2017 Parks Master Plan update, EEPAC 

 

Please put the following on the agenda for discussion as follow up to the May presentation by 

Donna Baxter: 

I looked over the 2017 update and noted the only item that relates to EEPAC's mandate was the 

following – A24.  What can EEPAC do to help staff achieve this objective? 

"Improve awareness and understanding about the importance of the City’s natural heritage 

system, the city’s urban forest and their broader role within Carolinian Canada." 
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